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                                                                                                                 Friday 9th February 2024 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

Despite all the weather that has been thrown at us this week I think we have all enjoyed our first week exploring 

mental health. Our classrooms now have calm corners that the children have helped set up themselves and we are 

at the start of our Zone of Regulation journey to help us identify, understand and manage our emotions. We have 

pushed ourselves and developed our resilience with Mini Warriors and Skip Beatz and spent some quality time with 

our friends on our whole school well being walk - we have now decided to do this each season so we can observe 

local seasonal changes. 

I am looking forward to my first Young Voices concert tonight! 

I hope you have a lovely half term and I look forward to seeing you on the 19th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ralph, Emmeline, Rosie & Alice we 

hope you enjoy your birthday over 

the holidays. We can’t wait to hear 

all about it when we get back to 

school. 

 

                   

                 

 

Congratulations to this 

week’s Stars of the Week! 

 

Panda – Mandy 

Koala- Abigail 

Australia – Benjamin 

China – Eve 

 

Whole School Attendance Figures 

Our target is 97% attendance. 

 

Attendance Last Week This Week 

Whole School 95.33% 91.77% 

Reception 95.79% 95.92% 

Year 1 100% 90.48% 

Year 2 95.56% 96.50% 

Year 3 96.36% 87.08% 

Year 4 95.91% 92.27% 

Year 5 96.55% 89.09% 

 

Skip Beatz 

Yesterday we had Pete Thompson in school, a Guinness world record 

holder in speed skipping! 

 

Due to the weather Pete was unable to sell the Ninja headbands, Ninja 

suits and skipping ropes at the end of the day. Pete has therefore given us 

a voucher code to share with parents, which can be used on the below 

website. This code will give parents 20% off the advertised price. The 

code you should use is ‘cumberworth’.  

Skipbeatz.com. 

 

 

http://skipbeatz.com/
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Reminders 

 Sunshine Club payments – as we approach the last week of the half term please can you ensure that all 

sessions taken in Sunshine Club during the half term are paid in full by the end of today. This will ensure 

your place continues for the next half term. Thank you 

 Acceptable Use Policy - Please sign and return as soon as possible. 

 

Diary Dates 

February  

20th - Boxercise Yr 2 and 3 - PE kits to be worn 
          Street Feet Pedestrian Training – Yr 1 
          4pm – 5pm KS2 Girls’ Football Tournament @ 5core, Waterloo.  

          5pm Parents meeting – new PSHE Scheme Jigsaw 

22nd – Street Feet Pedestrian Training Yr 2 

23rd - Whole School Chinese New Year Dance Workshops - PE kits to be worn  

          Shaun Weatherhead in school - Girls into football talk 

27th - Yr 4 and 5 Boxercise 

           4pm – 5pm Yr 3 Football Tournament at 5core, Waterloo 

March 

4th - Living Eggs - live chick hatching programme delivered to school 

5th – 4pm – 5pm Yr 4 Football Tournament at 5core, Waterloo 

6th - Reception children screening with school nurse 

7th - World Book Day - details to follow 

8th - Girls Play Football Day 

        Mother’s Day Shop 

        EYFS/KS1 - Thongsbridge Tennis Club taster sessions  

w/b 11th - British Science Week 

11th - Sublime Science workshops all day funded by Helping Hands. Dressing as a scientist optional 

12th – 4pm – 5pm Yr 5 Football Tournament at 5core, Waterloo 

13th - Hand to Mouth RE Day  

15th - Space Wonder Dome in school all day 

15th – Red Nose Day – Wear something funny for money 

19th – 4pm – 5:15pm KS2 Hockey Festival at Kirkburton Middle School 

21st - Messy Church event after school 

22nd - Last Day of Term 

 


